From: Sent: To:

Subject:

kersty Evans 15 January 2016 00:58

Boundary Review

Submission

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please accept my submission for the Kilkenny/Waterford boundary review.

I cannot understand how this idea even came up for discussion. Who would gain from adding parts of Kilkenny to Waterford? The Waterford hurling team perhaps - Certainly not Kilkenny. The whole thing is a bad idea and would cause a lot of confusion. Would you expect the successful Kilkenny GAA clubs to change their county colours? This change is likely to create a lot of bureaucracy costing money, which is badly needed for housing, healthcare, etc. Changing the boundaries is totally unnecessary and many people in Kilkenny see it as an intrusion. It would be best to leave the boundaries as they are.

Yours sincerely,

Kersty Evans

Kilkenny City

